
Practice Makes Progress:
What you can do to co-create a

culture of respectful relationships

Tuesday, April 26th, @ 6-7:30pm (PDT)

Imagine that you're at a party, coffee shop, or at work, and someone says


something to someone else that feels off.  Ever feel unsure about what to do? 


Or how to help make the situation better? How can you help to build a


culture of healthy and respectful relationships?

In honor of Sexual Assault Awareness Month (SAAM), people of all identities,


experiences, and levels of comfort are invited to join us for an interactive


online workshop on speaking up when things get weird.  We'll look at some

specific situations and explore possible ways to practice leadership when it


matters most.

The event is produced by the University of Oregon Men's Resource Center


(MRC), Rehearsals for Life, and the Center for Community Counseling's


McKenzie River Men's Center, and in partnership with the UO chapters of 

Phi Kappa Psi and Alpha Tau Omega.

For community members not affiliated


with the University of Oregon, please


register at:  bit.ly/3KMfZgr




For more information: ccceugene.org


